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6th September – Welcome to Year 3! 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Made 3 digit numbers using ones, tens and hundreds.   

 Recapped adjectives, nouns, verbs and adverbs in English. 

 Played Handball in PE.  

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Beginning to read our focus text in English – The Tunnel by Anthony Browne.   

 Finding 10/100 more and less and placing numbers on a number line. 

 Using OS maps and designing our own map symbols.  
 

Homework 

There is no homework paper-based set for this week as it is the first week back. 

However, logins for Maths Whizz, Times table Rock Stars and Spag.com can be found at the front of the 

children’s reading records. Please encourage them to log on and complete at least 30 minutes of Maths 

Whizz or TTRockstars this week.  

 

Further information and Key Events 

A couple of reminders: 

 

- The home school agreement has been sent home and should be signed by a parent and the student. 

Please return these to school ASAP. 

 

- Extreme Reading- I have had a couple of entries so far. The closing date for the Extreme Reading 

competition is Friday 13th September. Please bring your entries into class to receive 10 house points and 

a certificate in a future PRIDE assembly (an overall winner will also be announced).  
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- PE this term will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Please ensure PE Kits are in school and earrings can be 

taken out.  

 

- Buster’s Book Club will begin again next week. Autumn bookmarks for this have been put in reading 

records.  

 


